
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of the use of Part-time Firefighters 

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of the use of Part-time Firefighters 

 BACKGROUND: 

Stephenville Fire Department operates with a minimum staffing level each day to assure safe and efficient 

operations.  When our authorized staffing levels fall, overtime is used to achieve the minimum. With the 

logistics of advertising, interviews, and training, the timeline to onboard new personnel becomes protracted. 

Part-time personnel could be used to fill these gaps and assure our existing personnel isn’t overburdened with 

working too many hours.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Financial impact will be the cost of processing new employees.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. N/A.  


